
ARC Meeting Minutes 

July 24, 2024 Lee Campus I-118 and Zoom 

In attendance: Randy Moffett, Timothy Lucas, Victoria SanFilippo, Gabe Gaidos, Kelly Ross, Anne 
Angstrom, Joseph van Gaalen, Jessica Godwin 

• J. van Gaalen welcomed the ARC members. 
• J. van Gaalen suggested moving the first ARC application deadline to April, with funding starting 

in the following fiscal year 
o There were no objections 
o  J. van Gaalen will share this idea with the VPAA Office for approval 

• J. van Gaalen mentioned the number of submissions (six), with four listed as Classical and two 
listed as Action—also noting a maximum of five submissions awarded based on the ARC 
Diamond and “wild cards”. 

• ARC discussed scoring of submissions. 
• J van Gaalen reminded members that ARC Committee funding suggestions need final approval 

from the VPAA’s Office. 
• J van Gaalen reminded members that submissions that are not funded are given the average 

scores for their application and comments. 
• ARC members discussed potential changes to student involvement. 
• A meeting will be scheduled in October to allow more time to discuss new policies 

Minutes reported by Jessica Godwin and Joseph van Gaalen. 

 


